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YEAR UKULELE CONCERT

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

DEC

18th

19th

20th

21st

22nd

JAN

8th

15th

Infant Nativity, 2.00 p.m. & 
6.00 p.m.

Christingle Service

Years 3, 4, 5 & 6 Christmas 
Parties/Reception Farmer 
Georgie Visit

Pantomime

Christmas 
Singalong/Reception & KS1 
Christmas Parties.  School 
closes for Christmas

School re-opens

Closing date for Primary 
School applications

EXTRA CURRICULAR 

ALL CLUBS ARE CANCELLED FOR 
THE FINAL WEEK IN SCHOOL.

Britannia CP School
T: 01706 874447

E: head@britannia.lancs.sch.uk
W: britanniaprimary.co.uk

STAR OF THE WEEK ATTENDANCE WINNERS

Well done to Year 2 who were our  
attendance winners again last week.

Reception - 97.7%
Year 1 - 94.1%
Year 2 - 98.1%
Year 3 - 96.7%
Year 4 - 94.5%
Year 5 - 94.7%
Year 6 - 95%

SCHOOL NEWS

YEAR 3 UKULELE CONCERT
Over the past term, Year 3 have been enjoying ukulele lessons. They held an end of term
concert on Thursday to showcase what they have learnt. Their performance included lots of
songs and finished with Jingle Bells. All the children enjoyed it, as did all their families who
came to watch. It was a wonderful performance. Well done Year 3!

WHOLE SCHOOL ORIENTEERING EVENT
On Wednesday, the whole school took part in an orienteering event. Each year went out in
their house teams and worked with maps to collect information on cards displayed around
the school grounds. They then had to use their mathematical skills to get either closest to a
specific number or get the highest number. The children showed great teamwork and
communication. It was great fun doing some outdoor learning.

LIGHTS, CAMEL, ACTION
We look forward to seeing you at our Reception/KS1 Nativity on Monday. Please remember
to bring your tickets along for entry. Extra tickets for the afternoon performance are
available from the School Office. Children need to return to school for the evening
performance at 5.30 p.m.

CHRISTMAS SINGALONG
Parents are invited to join us for a Christmas Singalong on Friday 22nd December at 9.05
a.m.

CHRISTMAS PARTIES.
On the day of their Christmas party children can come to school in their own clothes but
please remember that they will be playing outside and will need sensible shoes/coats.

STARS OF THE WEEK

RECEPTION  - KADE    
YEAR 1          - SKYLAR 
YEAR 2          - OLIVER
YEAR 3          - BELLA
YEAR 4          - LIBBY
YEAR 5          - OSCAR
YEAR 6          - DARCIE


